

## **Tambellup Golf Club (Inc)**

PO Box 81, TAMBELLUP WA 6320 Phone: 0467 255083/ Email: abbradshaw@westnet.com.au

14<sup>th</sup> August 2024

Karen Callaghan
Chief Executive Officer
Shire of Broomehill Tambellup
46-48 Norrish St
TAMBELLUP WA 6320

Dear Karen

On behalf of the members of the Tambellup Golf Club Inc., I request the Councils consideration in granting a rate concession to the Club for the 2024/2025 year. A concession on the rate charges has been granted for several years now, and the Club is appreciative of the continued support shown by the Shire.

If you require any further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Bradshaw Secretary